Hello Broad Street families. For your child's folder this week, we have the following information: 
· Greenwich Township's Annual Blood Drive will be held on February 16th. A flyer for this event can be found on our district website. 
· Attached you will find a flyer for Gibbstown Girls Softball Registration.
· Attached you will find a flyer for a Donation Drive by the VFW Post 5579. This drive benefits Sagbok Elementary School in the Philippines. Donations can be made at the VFW in Gibbstown. You also may drop off items at Nehaunsey Middle School during our Blood Drive on February 16th.
· Attached you will find a flyer for Gibbstown's Annual Bunny Run. This event will be held on Saturday, March 30th. 
· Our school yearbook is on sale now! The deadline to order a yearbook is April 15th. You may find a flyer for our yearbook sale on our district website under the Thursday folder tab. 

· Just a reminder to please be sure to order breakfast/lunch. Our menus can be found on the district website.
· Just a reminder that school is closed for students on Friday, February 16th and Monday, February 19th. 
· Our Spring Picture Day will be held on March 1st. Order forms have been sent home. Attached you will find a flyer with online ordering information.
We hope everyone has a wonderful weekend!

